
 

 

 

Craig A. Holden  
Rates Analyst III, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
15 Buttrick Rd. 
Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-704-0308 

Craig.Holden@Libertyutilities.com 

 

December 28, 2022 
Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  Docket No. DG 22-057; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty–
Keene Division, December 2022 Monthly Cost of Gas Adjustment Correction 

On November 23, 2022, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene 
Division (the “Company”) submitted a December 2022 monthly cost of gas adjustment in 
accordance with New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the “Commission”)  Order No. 
26,716 dated October 31, 2022, in Docket No. DG 22-057.  Clean and redlined tariff pages were 
enclosed.  On November 30, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,737 in both Docket Nos. 
DG 22-045 and DG 22-057.  In that order, the Commission required the Company to remove “the 
changes to Liberty’s Keene Summer 2023 rates, which were not established by Order No. 26,716.” 

Included with this letter is the clean and redlined replacement tariff page 88 (Twentieth 
Revised).  It has been updated to reference the latest Order No. 26,737 in the footer and display 
the last approved summer rates for October 1 through October 31, 2022.  This revised tariff page 
supersedes the replacement page 88 (Nineteenth Revised) submitted on December 15, 2022, in 
effect for November 1, 2022. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Craig A. Holden 

Craig A. Holden 
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Cc: Service List 


